

Jason Cobb By email

10 October 2017 Our ref: IR214741

Dear Mr Cobb

Thank you for your request for information received on 27 September 2017 concerning the purchase of the site at 301 Kennington Lane. This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

The information that you have requested is available from http://landregistry.data.gov.uk/app/ppd/

Under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act we are not required to provide information which is already reasonably accessible to you. If you do not have access to the internet at home you may be able to use facilities at your local public library. If this is not possible, please contact me to discuss your needs.

I hope this information is useful. If you are dissatisfied with the way in which your Freedom of Information request has been dealt with you can request an internal review. Tell us why you are unhappy with our response within 40 working days, and it will be looked at afresh. We will aim to provide you with our review response within 20 working days.

By email: xxx@xxxxxxxxxx (Please quote the reference number above) or by writing to:

Freedom of Information London Borough of Lambeth P.O. Box 734 Winchester S023 5DG

If you remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the review you have a further right to appeal to the Information Commissioner, who regulates the implementation of the Freedom of Information Act. The Commissioner can be contacted at the following address:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF Enquiry line: 0303 123 1113

Thank you for your interest in Lambeth Council.

Yours sincerely